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Our thoughts are with all those impacted by
Hurricane Irma. We are relieved that our lawyers
and staff across Florida are safe. As always, their
well-being and that of our clients are our top
priorities.

Today, and in the days ahead, we begin our relief
efforts. The firm will provide pro bono and volunteer
services as part of our commitment to help
communities affected by the hurricanes in both
Florida and Texas. We also are focused on a firm-
wide relief effort to assist our people who have been
affected by the flooding.

In addition to these humanitarian efforts, we
continue to focus on business continuity to ensure
that all client needs are addressed in a timely
manner. Currently, our Florida offices are closed, but
our systems are online and we remain fully
operational.
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